
          

At the information session, you’ll: 

 Hear about important upcoming 

paperwork 

 See how we display and document health 

and allergy related information 

 Learn about our medication procedures 

and other important in-center practices 

 Have the opportunity to ask questions 

Families with children who have 

allergies and/or health conditions are 

encouraged to attend. 

 

Join us for our upcoming family information session where we’ll discuss 

important information, policies, and updates related to how we handle children’s 

medical conditions and allergies at our center. 

 

 

SEC Conference Room 7000 

September 13, 2018 

 12:00 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. 
 

We look forward to seeing you there! 
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